
 

 

 

 

 

To:  State of North Carolina Utilities Commission 

        Raleigh, NC 

Docket W -1314, SUB 4 

Re:  Pluris Webb Creek Rate Increase 

 

Dear Commission, 

 Pluris Webb Creek is asking to raise my sewer utility rate from 37.69 per month to 73.38 per 
month.  That is almost double the current rate.  I understand the cost of this things increases, but this is 
ridiculous.  I can understand a 10 % increase, but almost a 50% increase, especially in a time when 
people are unemployed due to the pandemic. 

 

 Please carefully look at the rate increase.  I work two jobs, and my overall pay increase per year, 
as established by the NC General Assembly was only 1% last year.  I would love a 50% pay raise, but that 
will never happen. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

 

Lori McClain 

200 Jessie Circle 

Creekertown Villas Subdivision 

Hubert NC 28539 


